[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\krummme\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\QE1AB1AL\MP900384780[1].jpg]As technology becomes a more and more important part of our daily lives, I have decided to start a classroom web page to keep you informed of events and activities going on at McKinley and in our classroom.  The web page will also have online learning websites your child can use and non-online activities you can do together to support their learning.  There is also a blog page that features student work and pictures from classroom and school activities.  I hope you all enjoy keeping up with your child and their school life through this site!
http://mrskrumm.weebly.com/

Contact me with any questions:
Melissa.krumm@dmschools.org
242-8423
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Please remember to send us your box tops so we can get iPads for the students of McKinley Elementary!
Conferences:
Just a reminder: Conferences are coming up on March 6th (4:00-8:00) and March 13th (3:45-7:45).  I look forward to meeting with each of you to talk about the great things your student is doing and to show you our new classroom website!
MRS. KRUMM’S MARCH NEWSLETTER
IMPORTANT DATES
March 6th
Conferences 4:00-8:00
March 8th
Check your students back pack for progress reports and report cards
March 13th
Conferences 3:45-7:45
March 15th – 24th
SPRING BREAK!!!
March 25th
Back to school
March 28th
Special Olympics Play Day for students ages 7 and younger
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EARN CASH FOR OUR SCHOOL
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